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 Objection

Comments The first phase of proposed new A29 route should not be started until there is a 100 Percent guarantee
of funding for the second phase. In the current economic state of the country, any funding could be put
to much better use. The only obvious benefit is avoiding the Woodgate Level crossing hence moving
delays to the proposed Fontwell Avenue junction & B2233 Barnham Road.
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